
Lisa Foust 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jaclyn House 
Tuesday, May 13, 2014 2:04 PM 
Lisa Foust 
Stacy Balthrop; Lisa Cooper 

Subject: FW: Ardmore COCOT Cancellation 

Lisa, 

I just received this in the consumer complaint mailbox. 

Thanks, 
Jax 

From: Marty Clift [mailto:mclift@wk.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 1:09 PM 
To: ConsumerComplaint TRA 
Subject: Ardmore COCOT cancellation 

Pursuant to the instructions in a May 1 memo from Jaclyn House, Consumer Services Division, please be advised that 
Ardmore Telephone no longer wishes to continue its COCOTS certification. You may cancel that certification 
immediately. All payphones in Ardmore have been disconnected. 

If you need additional information, please contact me. 

Thank you. 

Martin Clift 
Regulatory Manager 
270-856-1883 
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